
 

WEEKLY POLICE BLOTTER 

Week of October 16, 2023 – October 22, 2023 

 

 

Total Calls for Service:  446 

 

Traffic Stops: 69 

 Citations Issued:  26 

  (including citations from Vehicle Accidents) 

 Warnings Issued: 54 

 Fraudulent Tags Seized:  1 

Traffic Enforcement Details: 121 

 (Stop sign, intersection, speed, etc. enforcement) 

Directed Area Patrols:  38 

 (Includes all parks, commercial areas, and areas of concern for illegal activity) 

Special Detail Assignments: 8 

Foot Patrols:  6 

School Walk-throughs:   9 

Vehicle Accidents:  6 

 Reportable (requiring EMS or Tow):   1 

 Non-Reportable:   4 

 Assist PSP on Route 309:  1 

 

 

 

 

 



INCIDENTS 

 
10/16/23 – 100 block Montgomery Avenue Erdenheim – Officer responded to a report of a theft 
from vehicle between 4:30 PM – 5:30 PM.  A window was shattered, and several items were 
stolen. 
 
10/16/23 – 100 block Ulmer Avenue – Officer responded to a report of a theft of a package on 
the doorstep. 
 
10/17/23 – 900 block Abington Avenue – Officer responded to a report of criminal mischief 
involving a truck window being shattered, no items stolen from the truck.  
 
10/18/23 – 500 block Bethlehem Pike – Officers assisted the Whitemarsh Township Police 
Department for a male on the roof of a commercial property.  The male was taken into custody 
by Whitemarsh. 
 
10/19/23 – Ridge Pike/Northwestern Avenue – Officers responded to a report of a disturbance 
involving a road rage incident.  One male was arrested for Simple Assault and Harassment, 
medical treatment was provided by EMS to both individuals. 
 
10/21/23 – Lyster Road/Allison Road – Officers were dispatched to the area for a juvenile 
complaint.  The complainant advised Officers that a group of 10-12 juvenile males knocked on 
his door and ran away.  The complainant and juveniles began yelling at each other prior to 
Officers arriving.  All parties were separated and sent on their way. 
 
10/21/23 – 1600 block Bethlehem Pike – Officers observed three juveniles out past curfew at 
2:47 AM, and they were provided with a courtesy transport home and turned over to a parent. 
 
10/22/23 – Bethlehem Pike/Rose Lane – Officers were dispatched to a business in the area with 
a door that appeared to be propped open.  Upon arrival, Officers checked the area and were 
able to clear the business before resecuring it and notifying the owner. 
 
 
 


